Berry, Taylor

From: Barbara Wallace <bobbipaula@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 12:33 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

Dear NCUC

Duke Energy is once again trying to shaft solar energy households by an overly complex proposal with little evidence
behind them. Please deny them and continue to encourage solar expansion.

Barbara Wallace

236 Hearne Rd
Pittsboro, NC 27312

Sent from my iPhone
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